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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Friday 23rd May 
Last Day of Term  
 
Monday 2nd June 
First Day of Term 
Y6 Swimming 
 
Tuesday 3rd June 
New Reception Parents Evening—6pm school 
hall 
 
Friday 6th June 
Wildlife Quiz Round 2—1.30pm at school 
PTFA Father’s Day Shopping 
 
Wednesday 11th June 
Rednock Transition Visit Y6—9:15am 
 
Thursday 12th June 
Y6 Leavers Service at Gloucester Cathedral—
children only in school hours. 
Archway School Transition Visit Y6—2:30pm 
 
Friday 13th June 
Stroud High Transition Visit Y6—10:40am 
 
Monday 16th June 
Y6 Residential Week 
Y4 Corinium Visit 
Y5 Art with Hanna—at school 
 
Thursday 26th June 
DT Day 
 
Friday 27th June 
DT Day 
Y6 MAD Day at Wycliffe—details to follow 
 
Monday 30th June 
Y5 Drama with Archway Teacher—at school  

Year 6 Countryside Skills 
 
As is our post SATs tradition, our Y6 class      
ventured up into Penn Woods with Mrs Priestley 
on Monday. 
 
They explored the woods and did some activities, 
before setting up their stoves and cooking lunch. 

Kings of King’s Stanley 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who was involved 
in making this event a success. Whether it was 
volunteering in some capacity or coming and 
supporting. We are delighted to announce that 
the event raised £2734.20. 



Value Certificates 
 
Year Reception  
Arthur has shown the value of respect by ‘giving 
5’ when he is sat on the carpet. 
 
Year 1  
Bea for being a wonderful gymnast by performing 
excellent egg and log rolls in PE. 
 
Year 2 
Rocco for being a wonderful writer by listening to 
advice on how to improve his diary writing about 
Billy the Brave. 
 
Year 3 
Olivia for being a wonderful writer by showing 
excellent focus during our persuasive writing  
sessions. 
 
Year 4 
Jayden for being a wonderful historian by 
demonstrating great knowledge of Roman life 
and culture as well as asking brilliant questions. 
 
Year 5 
Charlie D for being a wonderful musician by  
singing beautifully. We have been learning a   
traditional South African song and Charlie       
performed with great enthusiasm. 
 
Year 6 
All of Year 6 have shown the 3R’s during SATs 
week. They all showed incredible resilience,    
respect towards one another and took immense 
responsibility for their learning. 

PTFA Corner 

Father’s Day Shopping is LIVE! 

The link to purchase 
your tickets for the 
children’s shopping 
event on Friday 6th 
June, has been sent 
out on WhatsApp 
groups. 

Children can buy up 
to 2 tickets/presents 
each 

When purchasing 
your tickets, please 
complete the form 
adding your child’s 
name and year group, 
not yours.  

Thank you. 

Year 5 Handball 
 
Our Y5 class spent Monday morning at a     
Handball Tournament.  
 
They were split into teams and then competed in 
3 matches against other schools.  
 
All of them put in maximum effort and enjoyed 
learning a new sport. Congratulations to the red 
team who won every single one of their matches. 
 
Great effort Y5, well done. 


